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October 2016 

Dear parent/carer 

Y11 examinations – week commencing 17 October 2016 

All Y11 students will undergo a week of examinations, week commencing 17 

October 2016. A timetable for these examinations is enclosed with this letter. 

It is important that students perform to their full ability during these exams as 

we will use them to identify what needs to be taught over the coming weeks. 

We will share results and implications with you and students at the 

parent/carer event on Thursday 10 November. 

Please support your child by encouraging him/her to revise. Ensuring a 

healthy diet and exercise/sleep routines will also help your child perform well. 

Please note that the SYSZ is open each weekday from 8am for revision and 

breakfast (which is provided free of charge for Y11 students). 

Please support your child to check that s/he has all the correct equipment 

ready in advance of each and every examination. S/he will feel more 

comfortable if s/he has her/his own equipment. I enclose a reminder of 

examination equipment requirements with this letter. 

Regular attendance at school is important every day but is even more 

important during examination periods. 

If you have any questions, please get in touch straightaway. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Amanda Phillips 

Principal 
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